
>>> Dave Doffing <dldoffing@gmail.com> 3/20/2012 1:53 PM >>> 

Kate, 
 

I am in favor of the wind turbine.  
 

I was born and raised on the East Side (at St John's hospital in 1945). I live on Rose Ave in the 

Greater East Side and am a member of First Lutheran Church on Maria. I ride my bike by the 
160kw North St Paul turbine and it is very quiet. I also ride the Vento trail and Swede Hollow. 

The cell tower is visible but it certainly does not affect the enjoyment of the ride. The freeway 
and railroad are another matter, but nobody wants them removed!  

 
A 20kw turbine isn't going to affect anyone.  

 

Dave Doffing 
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